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July 29, 2021

Secretary Larry Walther

AR Department of Finance and Administration
1509 W. 7t st.

Little Rock, AR 72201

Dear Mr. Walther,

In compliance with Act 1020 of 2021, University Community College Morrilton wishes to report
that it does not have any gifts from a foreign source or a contract entered into with a foreign
source subject that meet the requirements for disclosure under this statute. If you require any
additional information or clarification, please feel free to contact Jeff Mullen, our Vice
Chancellor for Finance at (501) 977-2125 or by email at mullen@uaccm.edu.

Respectfully,

Lisa Willenberg
Chancellor



